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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

(PLANNING BOARD) 
Please note the date change for this public hearing, formerly 

noticed as being held on May 9. 
 
Pursuant to M.R.S.A Title 30-A, §4352 and Kittery’s Land Use and 
Development Code, §16.5.11, Floodplain Management of the Town 
of Kittery Land Use Development Code, the Planning Board  will  
hold a public hearing on Thursday, May 23, 2024 beginning at 6 
pm, on the adoption of new FEMA Floodplain maps and zoning 
code amendments in the Council Chambers at Town Hall located 
at 200 Rogers Road, Kittery, Maine. The Town is required to adopt 
the maps and amendments by July 17, 2024 in order to remain in 
the National Flood Insurance Program.  
 
 
The public is welcome to participate in person or virtually by 
following the link below:  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_NBwg4NWRTk2Ka
A2C9bpt8Q 
 
The floodplain maps and amendments are available for viewing in 
the Planning and Code Office during normal business hours at 
Town Hall or at www.kitteryme.gov, or by emailing 
kconnor@kitteryme.org. All interested persons are invited to 
attend the hearing in person or remotely and will be given the 
opportunity to be heard at the meeting or to submit public 
comments via email to kconnor@kitteryme.org in advance of the 
meeting. 
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